EMBASSY OF THE STATE OF QATAR

IN BULGARIA -
Str. Vasil Aprilov 4
1504 Sofia
Bulgaria
Sofia, 22.10.2014

Dr. Christopher Violaris,
Executive Chairman
Eurolink Investment Group Ple.

Dear Chris,

It is with great regret that I need to be absent from the celebrations for the 20"
anniversary from the establishment of Eurolink Investment Group Plc. I am presently
in Doha for consultations with the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and will return, God
willing, next week. 1 do though plan to visit you and your company in early November
and I am sure we will have the chance to enjoy your great hospitality and discuss the
ongoing affairs of the Qatari-Bulgarian co-operation.

I take this opportunity to convey upon his request, the personal greetings of H.E the
Minister of Foreign Affairs of the State of Qatar and his gratitude to you and your
company for the great work you do, in promoting the bilateral economic and cultural
relations between the two countries.

Eurolink Investment Group Plc, is a shinning example and a good ambassador, of the
achievements of the Qatari-Bulgarian co-operation and your success and reputation
reflects greatly and effectively on the future development.

Please convey to all your Directors and Staff, my most sincere wishes for the future and
for personal happiness and welfare.

Sincerel\ Yours, ' . -

M mfld Ali Saed Al-Nuaimi, Ambassador



